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Oregon Progressive Party
Independent Party of Oregon

Position on Bills at 2021
Session of Oregon Legislature:

Dear Committee:  SB 699:  Support

The Independent Party of Oregon and Oregon Progressive Party support
this bill, which would prohibit grandfathered health plans from imposing
preexisting condition exclusion. 

Some health plans still on the market do not cover preexisting conditions,
despite the provisions of the Affordable Care Act.  This bill corrects that
problem.
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